
  

Dear Guest, 
Welcome to the Church, the group 
of believers in Christ that gathers 
at this location. 
 
Whatever the reason that brought 
you through our doors we are very 
happy you chose to be with us 
today. We are not perfect as 
individuals, but we are perfected 
in our love for each other and the 
love for God. 
 
Although our affiliation is with 
the acapella Churches of Christ as 
an organization, our services 
include some instrumental music 
as well as the participation of 
women in prayer and different 
elements of our assembly time.  
 
We observe the Lord’s Supper 
every Sunday as the focal point of 
our gathering and also take a 
collection to support the church’s 
work. 
 
As a guest you are not expected to 
take part in any of these practices 
and we hope they will not create 
you any discomfort. We would 
love to talk to you about any of 
our practices. – Please see the 
other side of this flap. Fill out and 
place in the Offering Plate. Thank 
you! 

 

 
CONTACT: 

Phone: (248) 689-4212 
Address: 800 Trombley Road, Troy, MI. 48083 
Web Site Address: http://www.troychurch.net  

 

 
Troy Church of Christ 

 
December 27th, 2020 

 
 

Welcome & Prayer 
 

Christ, We Do All Adore Thee 
 

Be unto Your Name 
 

Psalm 139 
 

Philippians 4:4-7 
 

Don’t Be Afraid 
 

Kid’s Time 
 

Bible Message 
 

Communion 
 

Offering 
 

2 Chronicles 7:14 
 

Humble Yourself 
 

Pastoral Prayer 

Suggestions box in the lobby. Please help us by providing feedback. 

December 27th, 2020 

TROY CHURCH of CHRIST 
 

Building Hope through Jesus’ Name 

http://www.troychurch.net/


  
Please help us by filling this card 

 
Name: _____________________ 
 
Address: ___________________ 
__________________________ 
Phone: ____________________ 
E-mail:____________________ 
I would like to know more about: 
___________________________
___________________________
___________________________
___________________________
___________________________ 
I would like prayers for: 
Yousef Nadarkhani, John Cao, 
Wang Yi (imprisoned for their 
faith)                                                   
___________________________
___________________________
___________________________
___________________________ 
I would like prayers for an 
unspoken request – □ 
 
I need help: 

□ food □   clothing 
□ shelter □   medication 
□ counseling 
□ other 

Comments: 
___________________________
___________________________
___________________________
___________________________
___________________________
___________________________ 

 

This Wednesday – December 30th – No Family Time & but YES to  Bible Study  
   Due to the fact that the Oja, Simmons and Florescu families will be out of town there 
will be no Family Time this coming Wednesday. We will still meet online, through 
Zoom from 7:00PM to continue our Genesis book. 
 
Birthdays this week: Jon Balun (29th) 
 
 
Bible Reading 
   This week we will start again our weekly Bible Reading. It takes place on Tuesday 
and Friday from 7:30PM to 8:00PM and I hope that in the New Year we will have a 
few more joining us for this spiritual practice. 
 
 
Offering  
   Don’t forget, for your convenience and safety you can still make your offering on 
line at http://ww.troychurch.net/give  
...We will not pass an offering tray/plate around. If you want to make your offering via 
cash or check please place it in the offering tray/plate as you exit the auditorium. Thank 
you. 
 
 
Troy Church 2021 Calendar 
…One of the things this pandemic brought to us is the reality, more than ever, of the 
truth of the saying: “If God wills it…” As we turn one year over for another, looking 
over the 2021 calendar I am basically going to keep the 2020 schedules and dates. In 
the first couple of weeks of the new year I will be sending you the calendar with the 
request that you email me back with corrections. Thank you. 
 
 
2021 
   What a year 2020 has been! I can’t say that I am sad in the least to see it go. That 
being said, we need to take an account and figure out our road ahead. It is what we do 
at the end of every year and this year it should be no different. I would like your input .  
2020 kind of suspended everything and everyone went in survival mode. Please let me 
know what things at Troy do you think of value, do you like to keep, and what things 
would you like to see changed. Perhaps what things do you not see that you would like 
to see be part of our church life. Please email me your input at manu@troychurch.net  
 
 
Assembly leaders – January:  
Greeter -  
Welcome -  
Communion –  

 

 
TROY CHURCH OF CHRIST 

 
Minister: Manuel Florescu – (586) 201-9552 

manu@troychurch.net  
Elder:  Keith Price – (248) 918-9942 

Deacon: Patrick Oja – (248) 255-2139 

Treasurer: Lisa Jones – (248) 703-7130 

Secretary – Facility Coordinator: Lauren Birdwell  

(586) 765-3417 – lbirdwell60@gmail.com  
 

troychurch.net/calendar 
 
DECEMBER 
29th – Bible Reading on Zoom – 7:30PM to 8:00PM 
30th – Genesis with Charles – 7:00PM on Zoom 
 
JANUARY 
1st – Bible Reading on Zoom – 7:30PM to 8:00PM 
3rd – Worship Service in person and Zoom – 11:00AM 
 
- New items added to the calendar will appear in red font when first added 
 
Minister’s Corner 
 
   Shalom aleikhem! שָׁלוֹם עֲלֵיכֶם Peace be upon you! 
   Happy New Year 2021 to you and your loved ones! May God in His 
Grace and Mercy bless us all with a better year in all aspects of our 
lives!  
   I want to thank you for your incredible support throughout such an 
upside-down year. We’ve been forced to adapt and adjust to numerous 
unforeseeable situations and I am glad to say that so far, we’ve 
managed well by the grace of God and your devotion. Thank you! 
   Let us come together before God, for the last time, as a Church, this 
year and pushing all things out, allow only Christ in. Let us fix our 
eyes on Jesus as we step into the new year! 

http://ww.troychurch.net/give
mailto:manu@troychurch.net
mailto:manu@troychurch.net
mailto:lbirdwell60@gmail.com
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